
 

 

 

As per our email to the Class of 2000 and 2010 earlier this year, the reintroduction of strict 
COVID-19 protocols for large group gatherings in NSW resulted in our reunions being moved to 
next year. 

We are aiming to have an exciting ‘20+1 and 10+1 Year Reunion’ for you all in 2021! 

In the meantime, if you have any photos from your College days that you could share with us, 
please email them to alumni@wcc.nsw.edu.au    

New dates will be advised in the coming months. 
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